
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 
We would like to give a warm welcome to all children and families who have started 

their first half term in our School.  Please see below relevant information.  

EMERGENCY CONTACT INFORMATION 

It is important that we hold up to date parental and emergency contact information for all 

children in case of an emergency.  Please ensure that you contact the school if you have 

changed address/telephone numbers etc.  

 

CHILDREN’S ENTRANCE INTO SCHOOL 

Please ensure that when you bring your child into school you walk in via the playground route 

and wait outside your child’s classroom until the doors open at 8.55am.  If you need to visit 

the school office please enter via the playground.  Please do not use the Car park entrance. 

Thank you. 

 

NEWS LETTERS 

Moving forward, newsletters will no longer be sent out as paper copies but will be available to 

view on the Bushfield Infant School website www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk.  A text message 

will be sent out to parents/carers when they are available for viewing. 

 

PE DAYS 

On PE days please ensure your child comes to school dressed in their PE kit. 

Your child’s PE days is as follows; 

Reception  Miss Sharp    - Monday 

Reception  Miss Bucierri / Miss Brown - Thursday 

Year 1  Miss Miller    - Wednesday and Friday 

Year 1  Mrs Drayton    - Thursday and Friday 

Year 2 Mrs Smithson/Mrs Turnbull - Monday and Tuesday 

Year 2 Mrs Dickens/Mrs Hazelden - Monday and Tuesday 

ALLERGY 

Please be aware that we have a pupil in school with a severe nut allergy.  For that reason we 

ask you to ensure that if you are making a packed lunch, you do not include any nuts or nut 

ingredients such as Nutella and Peanut butter. Thank you. 

 

CLASS NAMES 

From September 2023, each class will now have a name which will make it easier to identify 

which class your child is in. 

Named classes as follows:- 

Nursery     - Badgers 

Miss Buccieri / Miss Brown  - Squirells 

Miss Sharp    - Hedgehogs 

Miss Miller    - Kingfishers 

Mrs Drayton    - Owls 

Mrs Smithson/Mrs Turnbull - Swans 

Mrs Dickens/Mrs Hazelden - Kestrels 



 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are hoping to start some after School Clubs for Year 1 and Year 2 children.  Please look 

out for individual letters in your child’s book bag over the coming weeks. 

COLD WEATHER CLOTHING  

When the colder weather arrives, please can you make sure that your child has a suitable 

coat in school every day for outdoor play.  

           

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY 

Please can parents/adults be aware that it is their responsibility to supervise their children 

on the playground in the morning before school is opened at 8.55am and at the end of the 

school day when the children are collected. 

 

We would be grateful if children stay off the grass, the activity trail, garden areas and 

please make sure children do not climb over the mushrooms and daisy table.  Please help 

by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for your 

co-operation. 
 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties or within the ‘No Parking’ 

zone around school. Please do not park vehicles on the corners of roads around school as this 

is proving to be dangerous, and can cause problems for emergency services. 

 
  


